
REPUBLICAN HOUSE
CHAIRMEN ARE
RESORTING TO
IMMUNIZING CRIMES TO
GIN UP THEIR FAKE
SCANDALS
Everyone knows that James Comer and Jim Jordan
are doing nothing with their gavels but
manufacturing fake scandals. So the willingness
to bow to their demands that the manufactured
scandal around the prosecution of Hunter Biden
be immediate and relentless is just willingness
to be used, manipulated, to perpetuate the kind
of manufactured conspiracy that is designed to
kill democracy.

PAUL MANAFORT
REMAINS A BIGGER
SCANDAL THAN HUNTER
BIDEN
Even assuming the allegations from disgruntled
IRS investigators — which have already been
contested — all prove to be true, Paul Manafort
remains a far bigger scandal than Hunter Biden,
not least because he lied to protect President
Trump.
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MATT TAIBBI DECLARES
JOHN PODESTA’S
RISOTTO RECIPE WAS
“TRUE”
Matt Taibbi does not know the difference between
“true” and “authentic,” and it shows in his
propaganda. 

JAMES COMER’S DICK
PICS HEARING JUST
BECAME AN ALLEGED
STOLEN LAPTOP
HEARING
By sending letters to virtually all channels via
which the “Hunter Biden” “laptop” was
disseminated, his lawyer Abbe Lowell has changed
the significance of the hearing that James Comer
has scheduled about it next week.
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